Octaobeaer 25, 1979

Professor A.G. Mclellan,
Assistant Dean,

Faculty of Environmental Studies,
Unlversity of Waterloo,

Watertioo, Ontarlo.

Dear Professor Mclel lan:

Gordon Helson mentioned To me your interest In aggrégate management and your
Involvement In The drafting of The proposed Agaregates Act. | aenclese a
copy of our analysis of that BiIl as published by The Cenfre for Resources
Studies. This is essentially the same our submissions to the Minister

of Hatural Resources on this subjoct. | hope you find It helpful, and of
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course feadback is always welcome whether laudatory or critical.
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CHTAL LAH ASSOCIATION

John Swalaqen,
Genaral Counsel.
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